
Addendum concerning the Notice ‘Study on Best practice for identifying and assessing the dual-use 

issues in enabling technologies research’ (published on the 24/11/2016) 

On the 24/11/2016 a Notice was published concerning the Study on "Best practice for identifying and 

assessing the dual-use issues in enabling technologies research" PP-05 221-2016 

The Notice stated that “Economic operators interested in participating in this call for tenders may 

express their interest by writing to RTD D3 TENDERS@ec.europa.eu not later than 01/12/2016.” 

The deadline for expression of interest shall be the 31/01/2017 at midday Brussels time /12 pm  

(GMT+1)  and the sentence above shall be replaced by the following “Economic operators interested 

in participating in this call for tenders may express their interest by writing to RTD D3 

TENDERS@ec.europa.eu not later than 31/01/2017 at 12 pm  (GMT+1)  .” 

 

 

 

 

http://ec.europa.eu/research/dgs/tenders/pdf/prior-information-notices/best_practice_for_identifying_and_assessing_the_dual-use_issues_in_enabling_technologies_research.pdf#view=fit&pagemode=none
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